SINCLAIR LEWIS
3028 QUE STREET, NORTHWEST

WASHINGTON, D. C.
TELEPHONE: WEST 3030

November 1, 1526,

Dear Mr, McCotter:-

Thank you very much indeed for your amusing
letter and the clipping and for sending me a
copy of the Papini book which will, I hope,

be safely forwarded to me here in Washington

where I am living for the winter.

Yours sincerely,




